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Guston Church of England Primary School Child-friendly Child 

Protection Policy  

At Guston Church of England Primary School safeguarding means 

that all staff respect you as children. We think your good health, 

safety, welfare and learning are a right and we will teach you how to 

recognise risks, protect yourself and stay safe. 

 

How do we protect you? 

 We  give you a safe school environment to play and learn in 

 We will protect you from harm in school and at home 

 We will protect your physical and mental health so you can 

grow, thrive, be happy and be the best you can be 

 We will teach you how to recognise risks at home, school and on 

line 

 We will teach you how to get help if you are worried or unhappy  

 

What to do if you have a worry 

If you have a worry you can talk to any adult in school, bring along a 

friend if it will help you. All adults in school will listen but some 

adults have a special job in school to keep you safe. They are Mrs 

Day, Mrs Tee and Mr Wells: 

 

 

Mrs Day                           Mrs Tee                             Mr Wells 

If you feel you talk to someone and nothing changes or stops you 

worrying then talk to another adult. If you are worried about 

another child or if an adult is making you feel unsafe do not keep a 

secret, talk! 



 
 

Don’t keep it a secret if someone is: 

 bullying you 

 saying funny things to you that you do not like or upsets you 

 touching you in a way that makes you uncomfortable, or gives 

you a funny feeling in your tummy 

 trying to give you tablets, cigarettes, drugs or alcohol 

 hitting or hurting you 

 not looking after you or caring for you properly 

 

Remember don’t keep an online secret either, tell if: 

 people are bullying on line 

 sending unkind messages about you or others 

 doing or saying something that makes you uncomfortable online 

 

Remember our online rules: 

 

 
 

Staff and Visitors 

All staff and visitors have to sign in at the office and wear a badge. 

Tell a grown up if you see someone in school not wearing a badge. 
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